## OPISINA NG BISE TSANSELOR PARA SA GAWAING PANGKOMUNIDAD



UNIBERSIDAD NG PILIPINAS DILIMAN Quezon Hall, Diliman, Lungsod ng Quezon

Telepono: (632) 8928 2947; 8981 8500 local 8600, 8601





February 09, 2021

Memorandum No. ABB - 21 - 05

For : All Deans, Directors, Heads of Units

Faculty, Staff, and Students

Subject : Security Helpline

The UP Diliman Community Security Committee (UPDCSC) was formed on January 20, 2021 by virtue of AO No. FRN-21-014. The following are the Committee's duties and responsibilities:

- 1. Review existing UP Diliman and Barangay UP Campus security protocols and propose revisions for its improvement if needed;
- 2. Recommend policies, guidelines and/or programs to enhance and improve University security
- 3. Assist in facilitating educational workshops, dialogues and information dissemination campaigns on campus security within and among the various sectors of the UP Diliman:
- 4. Serve as Advisory Body to the Public Safety and Security Office of the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Community Affairs.

During its first meeting, UPDCSC underscored the importance of documentation of events, particularly those related to the presence of Armed Forces of the Philippines/Philippine National Police (AFP/PNP) personnel on campus.

The UPDCSC has opened an email address and telephone line for matters relating to security. Please note that these are exclusively accessed by and limited only to UPD constituents:

Email address : <u>securityhelpline.upd@up.edu.ph</u>

Mobile line : +63 917 597 1984

Please do not hesitate to send us an email, text or call if there are security concerns you are aware of or you may have observed within or outside campus. It would be better if you can provide as many details as possible i.e. date, time and place, a picture or video (indicate source of picture or video if it belongs to someone else.)

Thank you very much for your support and usual cooperation.

PROF. ALELI B./BAWAGAN, PhD. Vice Chancellor for Community Affairs